
Dear Expectant Parent(s),  
 
Please allow me to start by sincerely thanking you for reading my profile and considering 
me for the honor of making a forever home with your precious baby. 
 
I have dreamed of being a mother since I was very young, and creating my family through 
adoption was always part of that dream. I love children and the idea of raising a child in a 
loving, caring home is something I desire very much. I believe that becoming a mom 
through adoption is part of God’s plan for my life. 
 
I believe that openness in adoption is important and is something that I hope you will 
consider as well. Having a relationship with the birth family and speaking very respectfully 
about them in love with the child is part of this too. 
 
As you navigate this journey, I pray that God gives you peace and that He will guide you to 
the best outcome for your precious child and for yourself. No matter what you decide, I wish 
you well and I pray God’s abundant blessings on your life and your future ahead. 
 
God bless you,  
Krystal  
 


